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1st March 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
You are invited to our Book Fair! 
 
The Book Fair is coming to our school very soon.  It is the perfect opportunity for 
you and your child to celebrate reading with a good book. 
 

Come and join us! 
 

Excalibur Primary School 
Friday 3

rd
 March – Wednesday 8

th
 March 2017 

3.20pm – 3.45pm 
 
 
There are over 200 titles for you and your child to browse through, and with prices 
starting from only £2.99, there is sure to be a good book for everyone to enjoy!  The 
children will have the opportunity to view the books on Friday afternoon along with 
their class to help them to make a choice. 
 
Your child’s World Book Day token will be sent home with them tonight so look out 
for it in their bag. You can use your book token at the fair. 
 
Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school. 
 
We hope to see you at our book fair. 
 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Lise Houldsworth 
Headteacher 
 


